
 

Supporting evidence in respect of LDC application for change of windows to:  

Flat 3, 29 Thurlow Road, Hampstead, NW3 5PH 

 

There is no proposed change in material, colour, size and design of the windows and the flat is not a listed 

building or covered by an Article 4 Direction. Therefore it is our understanding that planning permission would not 

be required to replace single glazed windows with double glazing. 

The applicant needs to prove that the proposed change of windows is lawful in order to obtain permission from the 

Freeholder Commission/ Management Company.  Hence we are applying for a Lawful Development Certificate (LDC).  

 

 

 

Front Elevation – Proposed double glazing windows to match existing exactly  

 



 

Flank Elevation - Proposed double glazing windows to match existing exactly 

 

 

Rear Elevation - Proposed double glazing windows to match existing exactly 

 


